
 

 

PERSONNEL AND NEGOTIATIONS SUBCOMMITTEE 

Tuesday, June 7, 2022 

4:15 PM 

Town School Office  

MINUTES 

 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by at 4:35pm       

 

PRESENT: 

Board of Education Chairman Bob Belden, Board of Education Vice Chairman Joy Greenstein, 

Board of Education Member Rosa Fernandes, BHS Principal Marc Balanda, BHS Assistant 

Principal Jules Scheithe, BHS Guidance Counselor Jen Gioglio, Director of Special Education 

Amy DeNicola-Hickman (via phone), Superintendent Dr. John Barile and Melanie Bonjour from 

the CT Institute for Communities. 

 

COMMUNITY SUPPORTS FOR STUDENT WELLNESS SERVICES 

The Personnel and Negotiations subcommittee received a report from the BHS Pillars Support 

Team regarding student wellness and community services.  The BHS team recommended along 

with Superintendent Barile that BHS host a CIFC behavioral health support services to begin the 

2022-2023 school year. The P & N committee recommended that the BHS team present the 

benefits of these services to the full Board on its July 20, 2022 meeting. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 
Without objection, the Personnel & Negotiations subcommittee meeting was adjourned at 

5:40pm  

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lisa Gramling, Board Clerk  


